### **MOTHERCARE PREPARATORY SCHOOLS**

## ASSESSMENT WORK TERM II 2020 - SET 2 P.5 ENGLISH

NAN	1E:		STREAM	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
BRA	NCH:			
	SEC	TION A (SUB-SECT	ION I)	
	In questions 1-5, fi	ll the blank space wit	th the most suite	able word to
	complete the senten	ce.		
1.	This ruler is longer _		the other one.	
2.		whom is that lett	er addressed?	
3.	After putting the lug	gage in the	, she dr	ove her car.
4.	The post office was r	not open,	it?	
5.		_ journalist who report	ed false news has	s been sued.
	In each of the ques	tions 6-15, use the d	correct form of	the word
	given in the bracket	s to complete the se	ntence.	
6.	He	his black shirt in	n the shade yeste	rday. (dry)
7.	The	president will vis	sit Burundi next y	ear. (Kenya)
8.	Our school team has	won a trophy for the $\_$	†i	ime. (three)
9.	All the computers in	the computer room ar	e	(she)
10.	Hifrah concluded the	letter with "Yours	(at	ffectionate)
11.	Most	nowadays are ever	rsmart. (gatemar	n)
12.	The	requested the cor	ngregation to cont	ribute
	money for the needy.	(preach)		
13.	Old people dislike	m	ieat. (bone)	
14.	Hajarah	the guests at F	lotel Serena duri	ng his son's
	graduation. (host)			
15.	By the time Teacher	Sande entered the clo	issroom, Ssozi ha	d
	his c	leskmates. (beat)		
	In questions 16-17,	arrange the given we	ords in alphabeti	cal order.
16.	letter, stamp,	percel, directory		
17.	Ugandan, Rwandan,	Burundian,	Kenyan	

18.	one word for the underlined group of words.  Kamirah gave me her box number and the place where she lives.
19.	We all enjoy <u>funny drawings</u> in the newspapers which tell a story.
	In each of the questions 20-22, write the full form of the given words.
20.	e-mail
21.	RSVP
22.	www
23.	In each of the numbers 23 and 24, use the given word in a sentence to show that you know the difference in their meaning.  some
24.	sum
25.	In each of the numbers 25-27, re-arrange the given words to form form a correct sentence. two cafes She internet owns.
26.	a writer Clever What is this!
27.	fixes man That well phone the.
28.	In questions 28-30, write the plural form of the given word.
29.	telephone number
30.	mouse - trap
<b>30</b> .	1110use 11 up
	SUB-SECTION II
	In each of the questions 31 to 50, re-write the sentence as instructed in the brackets.
31.	I like listening to music. I like reading newspapers more.
	(Join the sentences using:)

In each of the questions 18 and 19, re-write the sentence giving

(Rewr	rite using:
	ous to Kigali arrives at the park before eleven O'clock in the ng. (Rewrite the sentence using:reaches
There	e are some Ugandans in Congo.
(Re-w	rite the sentences using:anyany
	e phone was ringing, the owner was a sleep.
(Re-w	rite the sentence using:
If you	u don't obey elders, you will not live longer.
(Begir	n: Unless
The a	rticle was very difficult. The readers couldn't understand it.
(Rewr	rite as one sentence using:sothat
Lumar	nsi will tighten the bolts if he gets a spanner.
(Rewr	rite as one sentence using;wouldwould
 Salim	as friends travelled to the village on tuesday.
(Punc	tuate the sentences correctly)

•	This is a directory. I got it from Kato.	
(	(Join as one sentence using;whichwhich	)
ŀ	Kalungi sent me a letter. (Rewrite beginning; A letter	)
	I am very busy. I cannot reply to all the e-mails.  (Re-write the sentence using:tootooto	)
	Although I went to the post office, I did not buy any stamp.  (Rewrite the sentence using:butbut	)
	Ethel can go to the market. Shanice can also go to the market. (Join as one sentence using: Eitheroror	)
	After eating the cake, she went away. (Rewrite the sentence beginning: Having	)
	I borrowed a directory from Patra to check my aunt's address. (Rewrite using:	)
	I wanted to make a call. I didn't have credit on my phone. (Join as one sentence using:enoughto	)
	Because he wanted to go to China, he acquired a passport. (Rewrite the sentence using:in order to	)
	One by one(Complete the proverb)	•

# 51. Read the passage below carefully and in full sentences, answer the questions that follow.

Esther and Jauharah had a very bitter argument one evening in the dormitory. It lasted two hours. The argument started when Jauharah said that computers have viruses. This shocked Esther. She wondered how a machine could get viruses yet it doesn't have blood and veins. "Who infects computers with the so called Virus?" She asked Jauharah tried to explain in details. This made one of the room members to intervene because they had started shouting for other room members who were revising. She said to Esther, "Ignorance is no defence." She then told both of them to go to their teacher of English for better explanation the next day.

Very early in the morning on Monday, Esther and Jauharah went to their teacher of English. They went with two other girls. "Excuse us Mr. Masamba, we would like to find out something from you," said one of them. The teacher permitted them. "Is it true that computers have viruses?" asked Esther. The teacher answered in support of Jauharah. He went further and said that the viruses in the computer are hidden instructions which destroy data. He also added that the virus is put in a computer by the manufacturer. Besides that, he also taught them other words like "surfing" and goggling". The girls went back happy.

#### Questions:

Vhat was the argume	nt about?
Vhy did one of the ro	oom members intervene?
Vho told the two girl	s to contact the teacher?

What subject does Mr. Masamba teach?
How many girls went to Mr. Masamba?
Who asked the questions?
According to the passage, where do computer viruses come from?

j. Why were the girls happy at last?

# 52. Read the poem below and answer the questions about it in full sentences.

#### UGANDA AND ITS CULTURES

My country Uganda, admired all over the world for your diverse cultures, which identify each tribe.

Wonderfully placed in the North, South, East, West and Central Uganda! All regions present their diversity through dressing, food and traditions.

Visit central Uganda, you will meet the biggest tribe in Uganda.

You will be welcomed by the Baganda in Luganda.

You will like their women dressed in gomeses and the men in Kanzus.

You will tour several cultural sites, all with rich historical value.

My country Uganda, blessed to be pearl of Africa.

Visit Western Uganda, you meet the Banyoro and Batoro.

They will choose the best pet name for you Akiki, Apuuli, Abwooli.

They will then serve you firinda, a <u>delicious</u> meal to remember.

My country Uganda, blessed to have peaceful people,

Visit Eastern Uganda, you will be welcomed by the Bagisu.

Dancing and performing their famous Kadodi dance.

They will always treasure that circumcision dance.

Doris Walusimbi

<u>(</u>	Questions:
•	What is the poem about?
`	Why do people all over the world admire Uganda?
`	Where do the Baganda come from?
,	What is the traditional wear for Baganda women?
ŀ	How many regions are mentioned in the poem?
`	Which people are known for the circumcision dance?
`	Which tribes will serve you with firinda?
ŀ	How does the poet describe the people of Uganda?
(	Give another word to mean the same as the one underlined in the poem.
,	Who wrote the poem?

53. Below is part of a directory for mobile phone subscribers. Study it carefully to answer the questions that follow.

Page 21		
Name	Address	Phone
Chandia Ben	Bell Avenue	
	P.O.Box 30451, Kampala.	0705016614
Chappa Thomas	Burton street	
	P.O.Box 3044, Kampala.	0705141712
Chemanta	Republic Street,	
Maureen	P.O.Box 2034, Mbale.	<i>O</i> 704502313
Cherop Sarah	Main Street	
	P.O.Box 117, Liira	0704868781
Chiku Micheal	Pian Road	
	P.O.Box 2132, Jinja	0774919314
Chuma Titus	Oboja Road	
	P.O.Box 312, Busia	0712678535
Choudry Max	Customs Road	
·	P.O.Box 4142, Moroto	0715702438

#### Questions:

_	۱۸/۱ ـــ	:	_ <b>_:</b> :	مستمام م	-h
a.	wnat	intorm	ation i	s shown	apove

- b. How many mobile phone subscribers are there?
- c. From which page was the above information got?
- d. Where does Chemanta Maureen live?
- e. What is Chiku's mobile phone number?
- f. How many of the subscribers live in Kampala?
- g. Who of the subscribers lives in Busia?

Write Road in plural.
Write the following words in short form.
Street
Avenue
Re-arrange the given sentences to make a good composition.
On their way out of the post office, Alice's father bought a newspaper
That day, they left home early in the morning.
Finally, they went back home happily.
By 9 O'clock, they had already reached the post office.
The first thing they did at the post office was to collect the parcel.
Last week, Alice and her father went to the post Office.
After collecting the parcel, they picked the post card and letters.
They boarded a taxi to town.
The post card was addressed to Alice.
Alice was very happy to get this card wishing her a happy birthday.
Correct order:

Butcher;	What do you want little girl?
Kawooya:	· <del></del>
Butcher;	Meat is here. How many kilograms do you want?
Kawooya:	
Butcher:	A kilo costs 8,000/=
Kawooya:	
Butcher:	You will pay 16,000/= for the two kilograms. How much money do you have?
Kawooya:	
Butcher:	Twenty thousand shillings? That means that you will take some balance back home?
Kawooya:	
	The balance will be (20,000/= - 16,000/=). That means four
	thousand shillings.
Kawoova:	thousand shillings.
•	thousand shillings.  If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.
•	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.
Butcher: Kawooya:	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.
Butcher: Kawooya:	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.
Butcher:  Kawooya:  Butcher:  Kawooya:	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.
Butcher:  Kawooya:  Butcher:  Kawooya:	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.  You will get them from those women over there.
Butcher:  Kawooya: Butcher: Kawooya: Butcher: Kawooya:	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.  You will get them from those women over there.  No, the women are not rude. They are polite.
Butcher:  Kawooya: Butcher: Kawooya: Butcher: Kawooya:	If you want tomatoes for one thousand shillings, you will get them.  You will get them from those women over there.  No, the women are not rude. They are polite.

55. Kawooya went to the butcher's to buy meat. Complete the

conversation by giving Kawooya's responses to the butcher.

### -THE END-